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Attention is called to the following changes, additions, clarifications and/or deletions to the 
original solicitation and they shall be considered in preparing submissions: 
 
There is no change in the opening date.  Submissions are due no later than 3:00 p.m., 
Arizona Time, OCTOBER 16, 2024, at the City Clerk’s Office, 2330 McCulloch Blvd. N.,  
Lake Havasu City, AZ  86403. 
 
ITEM ONE (1): QUESTION AND ANSWER 
 
Question 1: Our risk department noticed the spec states the contractor shall possess an 

asbestos abatement license. Is this necessary for this project, or is it maybe a 
leftover from another project’s spec that was unintentional? 

 
Answer 1: It is up to the contractor to determine whether it is needed; however, the City does 

not have any specific knowledge that these materials are present at the project 
site. 

 
 

Andrew Klos, CPPB 
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